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I'm excited to share that the
Sunday School Department in
Gisasa has grown stronger each
week!

We have been training young
adults from the local church to
take over the work in November.
Last Sunday, they led our Children’s
Service for the first time!

Next month, we will focus on
refining our applications of what
we've already learned to yield a
plentiful harvest.

We are thankful for God's favor
and excited to see the local
team take the lead.

“So then neither he who plants
is anything, nor he who waters,
but God who gives the
increase.”

1 Corinthians 3:7

God bless you,
Mikelle Eastman




